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Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

Ministry of Regional Development and Public Works together with Prime Consulting Ltd.,in consortium with Foundation for Local Government Reform, have the pleasure to invite you to attend the Forum “Possibilities for creating partnerships for application with joint project proposals under the Romania – Bulgaria Cross-Border Cooperation Programme 2007-2013”. The Forum will be held on October 31, 2008 at 11 o’clock in the Grand Hall of Cosmopolitan Hotel, Rousse, Dobri Nemorov Str. 1-3
The main goal of this Forum is to gather at one place Bulgarian and Romanian organizations, which wish to apply with joint project proposals in the second call for proposals under the Romania – Bulgaria Cross-Border Cooperation Programme 2007-2013.
The organizations which can apply for the Programme are public institutions and Non-Governmental Organizations of the cross border area. 
During the first plenary session the conditions of the project application process in the second call for proposals, launched on October 1, 2008, will be briefly presented. During the second plenary session working groups will be set for each priority axis. The participants in these working groups will not only discuss ideas for concrete project proposals, but also possibilities for partnership between them.
The Forum is organized under the project for Technical Assistance for the future Romania – Bulgaria Cross-Border Cooperation Programme  2007-2013 under the project BG 2005/017-455.01.04-01.

Attached to invitation is the Forum agenda.
Please, confirm your participation in the Forum by submitting the completed registration form not later than Wednesday, October 29, 2008 via е-mail: nefremova@flgr.bg or fax: ++3592 976 89 30.
If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Nikoleta Efremova, Tel.: ++3592 976 89 32.

